
 

 

 

 

To All Member Federations, 

 

Due to the pandemic situation the 19th Cortland Youth World Fly Fishing Championship 2021 in Bosnia 

Herzegovina has been cancelled. In order to allow the participation of the athletes already selected in 

their respective Countries who, due to the age limit of 18 years old, would not have been able to attend 

to the Cortland WYFFC 2022 in Madonna di Campiglio Italy, the FIPS-Mouche Board decided to extend 

the upper age limit by 1 year – it means the oldest participants may be 20 years of age if at least 1 day 

in 2022 they were yet 19...  

This modification is valid only for the year 2022. 

The FIPS-Mouche Assembly held in Comano Terme Italy on 30th September 2021, acknowledged this 

decision of the FIPS-Mouche Board.  

 

Best wishes and Tight Lines, 

 

 

Edoardo Ferrero 

2nd Vice President of FIPS-Mouche 

CIPS Youth Commission Member 
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